
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: TRANSIT AND PARKING COMMISSION 

FROM: ADA TRANSIT SUBCOMMITTEE 

SUBJECT: SEGWAY POLICY 

DATE: 8/25/08 

 

 At the ADA Transit Subcommittee’s August 13, 2008 meeting, members passed the following 
motion with a recommendation to the TPC regarding the policy about Segways on Metro Transit 
vehicles:  

Mr. DuRocher moved that ADATS recommend to the TPC to temporarily suspend the existing 
policy regarding Segways on Metro Transit vehicles to permit people with disabilities who use the 
Segway as a mobility aid rather than for recreational purposes on Metro transit vehicles, provided 
that the Segway can be stowed out of the aisle.  This policy shall be reviewed again when new ADA 
guidance is available.  Seconded by Mr. Huckaby.  The motion passed by voice vote/other.   


